
TENDER HEART HIGH SCHOOL, SECTOR 33-B, Chd. 

Clarification Note – regarding holiday on Sat 24.08.2024 

                                                                                            Dated : 20.08.2024 

Dear Parents/Students, 

This is to inform you that Sat 24.08.2024 will be non-working day (holiday) for 

students of all classes. Students may kindly use this day as preparatory day for 

the forthcoming Half Yearly Examination. 

By a separate notice the day is also designated towards students wanting to give 

pending Worksheets/ Unit Tests. 
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